
13095 Old China Spring Highway 
PO Box 430 

China Spring,  Texas 76633 
(254) 836-1825 
Office Hours: 

9-12 Monday, Wednesday & Friday 

Mission of St. Philip Catholic Church  

OCTOBER 7, 2018  27TH SUNDAY ORDINARY TIME  

Web Site: www.stphilipcs.com                Email: stphilipcs@att.net                                         

SACRAMENTS: 

BAPTISM: Parents are encouraged to make arrangements with the  parish 

office prior to the birth of the child. 

MATRIMONY: Contact the parish office to make arrangements at least 6 

months prior to the anticipated date.  A new baptismal certificate must be  

obtained from the home parish showing that the couple are free to marry. 

ANNOINTING OF THE SICK: Families should notify the parish office 

of  members admitted to hospitals and convalescent facilities.  Emergency 

calls can be made to (254)754-1221. 

VOCATIONS: We pray that anyone considering a religious vocation seek 

out information with our clergy or contact Fr. Jonathan Raia at (512) 949-

2405 or go to the Diocesan Web page 

http://www.austindiocese.org/dept/vocations/calendar 

 
 

We welcome you to join us! 
For the celebration of Mass on Sunday 

at 9:45 A.M.  
Confession every Sunday from 9:15A.M. 

- 9:45 A.M. 
Potluck Social following Mass on 1st 

Sunday of the month 
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NEW PARISHONERS 
         

Welcome!                     
 

We would like to say welcome and ask 
that you fill out the Registration form 
available at the back of the Church.  It is 
important that your family information 
be kept up-to-date and available to Fa-
ther.  It also assists us in keeping you 
informed of the many activities and op-
portunities to participate in the commu-
nity life of our parish.  Be sure to in-

clude your e-mail address! 
 

Please return the forms to 
Evelyn Hackney at the parish office. 

 

Thank you. 

A warm welcome to all    

of our visitors today.  

Please come again !  



Pastoral Council:  

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
     

Stewardship of Treasure 
 Last Sundayõs Collectioné.é$ 1,857.00 
Amount needed weeklyé..é  .$ 1,600.00 

 
 

Community New                           
St. Louis Fall Festival has been moved to October 20,2018, from 12 P.M.-4 
P.M..  Help support the festival by attending. 
 
Festivals are upcoming at serveral churches. Check the bulletin board for 
complete information:   St. Maryõs Church of Mexia will host their anual BBQ 
festival on Sunday October 7 from 11 am-2pm.  All are invited to attend. 
 
October 7th is designated  as Respect Life Sunday  the back table is set up 
withinformation on all aspects of life from the unborn to capital punishment. Plea-
se stop by and see the brochures and information. 
 
 
Homebound or ill parishoners wanting to receive communion, we now have 
Eucharistic Ministers who have been trained and will take communion to 
those in need. Send names and address of those in need to Evelyn  254-836-1825 
or stphilipcs@att.net. 
 
Think there isnõt anyone pulling for your MARRIAGE? Please consider joining 
Teams of our Lady!  The team meets once a month and, in a spiritpf froemdsjo[, 
ahare their experiences of the previous month.  If you would like to join such a 
group, plan on attending our meeting on Sunday, October 14th at 3 PM in Grace 
Hall. Contact Time or Wende Pope at 979-453-1561 or email us at npo-
pe1@hot.rr.com. 
 
Attention ALL VOLUNTEERS!  To check you status or Schedule and Sign Up for 
a workshop, login to you EIM account at https://www.eappsdb.com/Login.asp . 
 
How to report an incident of concern - The Diocese of Austin is committed to 
preventing harm from happening to any of our children or vulnerable adults. Go to 
www.austindiocese.org/reporting (or call the EIM Office at 512-949-2447) to learn 
what to do, and how to report, if you suspect sexual or physical abuse and/or ne-
glect of a child or vulnerable adult; and what to do if the suspected abuse is by cler-
gy, or an employee or volunteer of any diocesan parish, school or agency. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
. 
 
 

 
Cory Viertel (254)640-0546 
coryviertel@yahoo.com 
 
Christy DeLeon (254)486-9398 
cwdeleon@windstream.net 
 
Laura Mendel (210)846-9742 
jemendel@earthlink.net 
 
Wyndi Klement 
254-214-5225 
wklement@act-I.com 
 
Anthony Rodriguez   
817-713-9024 
ranthonyrodri-
guez@hotmail.com 
 
Andrew Palmer 254-744-3181 
palmer86@yahoo.com 
 
Rev. Ryan Higdon 
frryan@stlouiswaco.com 
 
Finance Council: 
Scott Blattman (interim)254-749-
1203 
 
Altar Servers: 
Amanda Hansard (254)848-9005 
hansardra@earthlink.com 
 
Music Ministry:  
Righard Hansard (254) 848-9005 
bosquendental@windstream.net 
 
Terry Traskos (254)932-5729 
Terri_traskos@yahoo.com 
 
Hospility Ministry:  
Frankie Muehlstein, Jr 
(254)836-4952 
 
Knights of Columbus: 
John Tibbs (254)855-2935 
fishmantx@gmail.com 
 
Prolife Ministry: 
Laura Mendel (210)846-9742 
jemendel@earthlink.net 
 
Prayer Chain: 
Patricia Alleman: (254) 836-4076 
pddyalleman@aol.com 
 
Facility Management: 
Bobby Craig (254) 709-8716 
 
Mike Goldsmith 

 Sun 

Mom 

Tues 

Wed 

Thurs 

Fri 

Sat 

Gn 2:18-24/Ps 128:1-2,3,4-5,6/Heb 2:9-11/Mk10:2-16 

Gal 1:6-12/Ps 111:1b-2, 7-8, 9 and 10c/Lk 10:25-37 

Gal1:13-24/Ps139:1b-3, 13-14ab,14c-15/Lk 10:38-42 

Gal 2:1-2, 7-14/Ps 117:1bc, 2/Lk 11:1-4 

Gal 3:1-5/Lk 1:69-70, 71-72, 73-75/Lk 11:5-13 

Gal 3:7-14/Ps 111:1b-2, 3-4, 5-6/Lk 11:15-26 

Gal 3:22-29/Ps 105:2-3, 4-5, 6-7/Lk 11:27-28 

  

http://www.austindiocese.org/reporting


Parish Events & News 

 
Bible Study is starting soon!. Please see the registration form on the back table if interested. Last week to sign up. Plea-
se contact Loura Mendel, jemendel@earthlink.net or 210-846-9742 for questions or information. 
 
Baby Bankõs are here. October is Respect LIfe Month. Donations help pro-life efforts throughtout the dioce-
se.Please stop and pick up a Baby Bank at the back table.  For more information contact Laura Mendel 210-846-
9742  
 
RCIA. The Rite of Christian Iniation of Adults  is for those who want to become Catholic. Classes will be on 
Thursday nights, 7PM to 9PM in Grace Hall.  If you or someone you know might be interested in learning more about 
our Catholic faith please contact Amy Viertel 979-204-6546 or Mike DeRose at 254-855-9151. 
 
 

Oktoberfest is Saturday, October 13, 2018  
 
 Silent Auction: We now have two co-chairs for the Silent Auction.  Laura Craig and Lauren Kissinger!  Thank you so 
much for volunteering! Octoberfest Co-Chairs: Laura Mendel, jemendel@earthlink.net and Lori Dunlop, Lori.dunlop 
@live.com  Silent Auction items being accepted-please provide value when dropping off-contact Laurie Craig, 
landbcraig@yahoo.com, or Lauren Kissinger,Lauren.kissinger95@tamu.edu for more information. Tax Donation let-
ters are available  on the back table.  Ask business you frequent if they will donate to the silent auction. We had 
60+ items last year, lets try to make it even bigger.  
 
Raffle Tickets  are now available.  See Evelyn before or after Mass to purchase yours and pick up some to sell to 
friends and family. 
 
Please bring your SPORT TENTS TO CHURCH FOR Oktoberfest where they will be used for the outside activi-
ties.  We need at 7 more.  Then can be left in the front hall ( please have you name on the tent) and picked up after the 
event. 

 
URGENT Signups for the Volunteer Shifts and Bake Sale are continuing.  Please see back table 
for the sign-up sheets. There is still a need for many more baked goods, cakes, cookies, brownies, pies 
( no custard pies or pies that require refrigeration).  These items are also used for desserts for the din-
ner. 
 

Youth Ministry 
 
TAMALES! Authentic homemade tamales.  St Louis Youth is selling tamales!  Place your order now for tamales - chicken or pork.  They 
are $10 for a dozen.  They will be homemade by women in our community.  Orders will be taken starting now through Nov 12th.  Tamales 
are to be picked up at Grace hall on Saturday Nov 17th by 3pm.  If you need help getting your tamales contact Tracy.  Orders are being taken by 
all youth in our Jr High and High School program or you can call the Church office and ask for Tracy.  254-754-1221 or tra-
cy@stlouiswaco.com.  Funds raised will help our teens attending events DCYC, CHWC, Steubenville, Middle School Rally and 
Just5Days.  We appreciate your support! 

 
DCYC - The Diocesan Catholic Youth Conference of Austin is February 1-3.  It is open to all teens in 9th - 12th 
grade.  The conference is a weekend full of dynamic speakers, praise and worship, break-out sessions, Adoration, Rec-
onciliation, Mass and a time to share and enjoy your faith with thousands of other teens.  This is truly a wonderful 
weekend.  The cost of the conference is $65 per teen.  We would love for you to join us! Contact Tracy for more in-
formation at tracy@stlouiswaco.com or 254-754-1221.  Registration forms can be picked up at the Church, Church 
office, at youth group or online at www.slywaco.org.  Service hours are given to Reicher students that attend with us. 
 
 
 
 

mailto:tracy@stlouiswaco.com
mailto:tracy@stlouiswaco.com
mailto:tracy@stlouiswaco.com
http://www.slywaco.org


Alice Chandler ïOwner 
789 FM 1637 

 
234-772-0000 

E-Mail:alice@chandlergunshop.com 
Firearms Sales-Gun Shop-license to carry classes 

 
Hunter Safety Classes-NRA Firearm Training 

 
Pistol & Riffle Shotting Ranges 

 

This Space is available 
 

Contact Evelyn Hackney 
254-836-1825 

stphilipcs@att.net 

  
 
This Space is available 

 
Contact Evelyn Hackney 

 
254-836-1825 

 
stphilipcs@att.net 

Medicare Supplement Plans 
Medicare Advantage Plans 
Medicare Part D Prescription Drug Plans  

                                          254-723-3462 
 
Harry Tichavsky 
Independent Insurance Agent 
 
                         hjt1950@juno.com 

 

This space is available 
Contact Evelyn Hackney 

 
254-836-1825 
stphilipcs@att.net 

 


